
Dear All,
 Term 3 is well under way, all of the classes are
working hard and enjoying their new topics and
experiences.
I hope you are all well despite the cold, dark days.
Hopefully, spring is just around the corner -the
daffodils in school are already shooting up through
the ground.
Please look out for the Parent Governor
nominations- it is your chance to have a say in who
can represent your views in our school.

As always, thank you for your support.
Donna Young 
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And now I give you a new commandment: love one another. As I have loved you, so you must love one another. If you
have love for one another, then everyone will know that you are my disciples.’ John 13:34-35

Our Value this term is Peace.
In our worship this week, we have

been reading and discussing stories
from the Bible that demonstrate

peace.
Jesus Calms the Storm-Mark 4:35–41

and Noah’s Ark -Genesis Ch 6-9

 
       

Attendance
   Regular attendance is important for

     learning and success - please help us by
making sure your child is in school on

time by 8.40 am. Registers are taken promptly.
Please try to organise medical appointments

outside of school time.
Thank you for your continued support in

making our attendance great!

                        

Recycling in school
We are excited to share that our school is taking

active steps toward fostering a sustainable
environment by improving our recycling efforts.

This initiative not only benefits the planet but also
instills valuable eco-friendly habits in our

students. Students and staff are encouraged to
recycle paper in designated bins- classes have
eco-monitors to help with this. Our food waste is

collected separately for eco-friendly disposal.



3rd February-Mental Health week
4th February- Yr 3 Food tech begins

10th February- Rock and Pop guitar visit for
a performance

11th and 12th February- SCARF Health 
and Wellbeing workshops

12th February- Valentine Discos
13th February- Term 3 ends

14th February- TD Day
24th February- Term 4 begins

27th February- Yr 2 trip to Salisbury
museum

18th and 20th March- Parents Evenings

Dates for your diary

PTA Coffee Morning
Our friendly PTA hold a regular Friday

morning coffee morning straight after drop
off. Everyone is welcome -enjoy a coffee 

and a chat.

What has been happening in school?
Year 3 and Year 6 have enjoyed a visit from

an explorer called Al Sylvester. He led an
expedition to Antarctica, went to Everest and

has run from Lands End to John O Groats.
He told us to: Never give up!

Yr 3: We really enjoyed learning how to
survive in a polar environment, we especially

liked learning about eating pemmican.
  

  Yr 6: Year 6 said that Al’s presentation was
inspiring and they were amazed at how he
had overcome frostbite after his South Pole

adventure. Al remarked how well behaved all
the children were and how thought provoking

some of their questions were. Year 6 had 
  a wonderful morning with Al.

Wear Your SCARF Day will be celebrated on
February 7 th during Children's Mental Health Week

(3-9 February 2025)


